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British Society for Histocompatibility and 
Immunogenetics 

Annual General Meeting (AGM) 2023 Agenda 

The BSHI Annual General Meeting (AGM) 2023 is to be held on Tuesday 5th December 2023 
between 10:00 – 13:00 via the Zoom platform. 
 
The BSHI Main Committee are excited to be able to welcome Gillian Adams, who will be 
talking to us about her personal experience of stem cell transplantation. 
 
Adrian Handley has also kindly agreed to present the work that gained him the Paul Sinnott 
Next Generation Scientist award at BSHI 2023. 
 
Zoom Details: 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_W9z_Oa8jTwKhdbH3L7RPig 
 

Please note, whilst this event is free to attend for all members, we have decided to request registration 
this year to enable reminders to be added to your email calendar (if you choose to use this facility). You 
may register at any time. 
 
Programme (times are approximate):              
     

 Section Title Speaker 

10:00 
– 

10:45 
Personal Experience 

Our family’s experience of a stem cell 
transplant 

Gillian Adams 

    

10:45 
– 

12:30 

1.0 Minutes of last AGM Deborah Sage 
2.0 Chair Report Deborah Sage 
3.0 Secretary Report Carla Rosser 

4.0 Treasurer Report 
Corinna 
Freeman 

5.0 Membership Report Emily Ryan 

6.0 
Professional Advisory Group (PAG) 
Report 

Richard Battle 

7.0 
Education Board (EB) Report 
(including TDE and RE updates) 

Sarah Peacock 

8.0 Meetings Secretary Report Helena Lee 
9.0 AOB and membership questions - 

    

12:30 
– 

12:45 

Paul Sinnott Next 
Generation Scientist 
Award Winner 2023 

Measurement Uncertainty in Luminex 
HLA Antibody Assays and it’s Relevance 
to Virtual Crossmatching in 
Cardiothoracic Transplantation 

Adrian Handley 

 
If you have any questions or queries then please direct them to the BSHI Secretary, Carla 
Rosser (secretary@bshi.org.uk). 


